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Dear Hector,

Congratulations — our 50" St. Procopius College Class Reunion is quickly
approaching. Let’s all plan to attend this monumental occasion on October
11-13, 2019 at Benedictine University in Lisle.

On Friday evening, (Oct. 11), we will be honored at a special on-campus
dinner in the Krasa Center. At this time, we will be officially inducted as
Benedictine University’s most distinguished group of alumni, the Golden
Eagles. We will receive our Golden Eagle pins, honor those classmates who
are no longer with us, and have a great time reminiscing. Enclosed you will
find a scheduie of events with moie detail along with a campus map.

Please make note of the Class of 1962 and Homecoming events listed on the
registration form. We hope to see you at as many:-events as possible, but
please be sure to register for the Golden Eagles Induction Ceremony Friday
evening.

For our convenience, Benedictine has reserved a block of 20 rooms at the
Lisle Double Tree Hotel located at 3003 Corporate W Dr. We are receiving a
special rate of $95 per room (plus tax). You may call Emily Molidor at (630)
245-7644 and ask for the Benedictine Golden Eagles rate, which ends on
September 7", Our class will have our own hospitality suite on Thursday,
Friday and Saturday at the hotel.

Please direct all questions to Deb Smith, Director of University Development
Events, at (630) 829-6080 or dsmith@ben.edu. Please return your
reservation form and reunion bio form (documents attached) by August 1,
2019 using the enclosed envelope.

We look forward to seeing you in October for our milestone 50" Reunion.

Sincerely,

G o

Jack Steffek
Class of 1969 50t Reunion Co-Chair

James M. Brusek
Class of 1969 50t Reunion Co-Chair
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